
Tuesday, August 26, 2025 

Announcements 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) 
requesting to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or 
delivery by any restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber 
Eats, Grub Hub, etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of 
Sierra Vista High School.  Please make sure you have all 
of your school/athletic items/materials needed for the 
school day before leaving the house.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Students With Work Permits:  ALL current 
work permits will expire on August 31st.  If you are still 
working, you will need to get a new work permit.  Please 
see Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office to renew your 
work permit before it expires. 
 
Attention Students:  Are you ready to start planning for 
your future?  Join our Career Exploration After School 
Class and learn how to find the right job, get prepared for 
the workforce and discover opportunities in all kinds of 
careers!  From education and healthcare to business and 
social services - this is your chance to explore what’s out 
there and get a head start on your future.  If you already 
have a job, this class could earn you up to 10 elective 
credits if you take the class.  Sign up today in the 
Counseling Office - spots are limited, so don’t wait! 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Good morning Dons!  The Swim and Water Polo team is 
looking for some new recruits.  If you are interested in 
joining, stop by the pool deck after school or check us out 
on Instagram @SVDONSWATERPOLO.  No prior 
experience necessary.  See you soon!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are still interested in a Fall sport, the last day to 
join is Thursday, August 28th.  Some Fall sports have 
already closed.  You must speak to the Head Coach 
immediately if you want to join and you must be cleared 
with an updated physical and your Home Campus 
account completed by Thursday in order to be part of the 
team.  Any questions, come see Mrs. Garcia in Room 316. 
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